

West Acton Primary School Noel Road Acton

Tel: - 020 8992 3144

W3 0JL

www.westactonprimaryschool.org admin@west-acton.ealing.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Ms K Kondo

17th October 2022

RE: Nursery Information – Wow books, Logins and Library day

Dear Parents/ Carers.

This week your child will be bringing home their 'Wow' book. We ask that parents make a short entry to their child's wow book each week. You can share experiences from your weekends and holidays and any 'wow' moments or significant achievements that your child has. More information and ideas of things to include can be found on the inside cover of your 'Wow' book.

'Wow' books will go home on **Thursdays** and please return them on **Monday/ Tuesday** the following week. Your child will then be able to share their 'Wow' moments with their key group.

In the back of your child's 'Wow' book you will find their Logins. Please keep these safe and confidential. Nursery children have logins for Microsoft Teams and this is where you will be able to find online learning in the event of any periods of lockdown and learning from home. Your child has a login for Bug Club too where they have access to lots of online reading books. You can start using this straight away. Please try to read with your child at home every day.

This week your child will also be taking home a library book. Our library Sessions are on **Wednesday**. This is a book which they will choose themselves from the school library. Please share this book with your child at home, read it as many times as you like and return it the following **Wednesday**.

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Please return	Please return	Library day –	Wow books will	
Wow books to	Wow books to	Please return	be taken home.	
school	school	your library book.		

Many thanks,

Miss L Birch











